Maddest stupidest barmiest idea, absolutely not, none of the emergency services such as
RNLI, Coastguard,Maritime Search and Rescue, Mountain Search and Rescue, Air
Ambulance, and any related emergency and defence patrol service (Navy Army Airforce)that
needs to use the Radio Spectrum should be charged commercial fees as proposed by Ofcom.



